
 

 

 
 

 

 

April 7, 2023 
 

 
Brennan Middleton 
City and County of Broomfield 
3951 West 144th Avenue 
Broomfield, CO 80023
 
 

Re: Heit Sand and Gravel Mine - File No. M-2003-016  

 City and County of Broomfield 

         Technical Revision (TR-7) 

 TR Request to discontinue monthly water level monitoring 

 
Dear Brennan Middleton: 
 

On April 7, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the 

Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on March 21, 2023, addressing the 

following: 

 

Request to discontinue monthly water level monitoring 

 

The decision reached by the Division is:  approve.  Initial request was to discontinue all monthly 

water level monitoring and reporting, however, CCOB has agreed to continue monthly monitoring of 

the wells identified during adequacy, and submit the monthly data as part of the annual report for the 

site. 

 

The terms of Technical Revision No. 7 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 

No. M-2003-016. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2003-016 remain in full 

force and effect. 

 

 

Bond Held: $0.00 

Prior Liability: $0.00 

Change in Liability: $0.00 

Revised Liability: $0.00 

Prior Permit Acreage: 102.00 

Change in Permit Acreage: 0.00 

Revised Permit Acreage: 102.00 

Prior Affected Acreage: 102.00 

Change in Affected  Acreage: 0.00 



 

 

Revised Affected Acreage: 102.00 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567 x 8140, or by email at 
Eric.scott@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 
Eric C. Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Brennan Middleton 
 Dana Ortiz, Civil Resources, LLC 
  
M-GR-04 

 


